
 

 

April Newsletter 2021 

 

Welcome back after a lovely Easter Break. I hope you had a 

wonderful break spending some quality time together. We are well 

rested and keen and eager to get going for April! Fingers crossed 

for some better weather so we can really enjoy our outdoor area 

with the fab new fencing which was installed just before the Easter 

break.  

The Curriculum 

This month, we will be learning about ‘Our Community’, exploring: the jobs that 

people have; the tools that they use; the names of different work places etc. 

We will be doing this mainly through story time, language activities and role 

playing. We will change our role play area into a shop and hairdressers. Our 

colour focus this month will be on red and blue, and our shape focus is on 

squares. 

Circle Time 

This month, we will use circle time as an opportunity to talk about what the 

children want to be when they grow up. We will also explore the different items 

that can be bought in shops. Circle time activities help the children to develop 

their talking and listening skills as well as their levels of self- esteem and 

confidence. We continue to encourage all children to participate in circle time 

and follow the rules associated with it. 

 

 

 

 



This Is The Way We Cross The Road  

This is the way we cross the road,  

We cross the road, we cross the road.  

This is the way we cross the road,  

We stop, look and listen. 

 

Five current buns in the baker's shop, 

Big and round with a cherry on the top. 

Along came.................... with a penny one day, 

Bought a current bun and took it away. 

Four current buns in the baker's shop … 

Three current buns in the baker's shop … 

Two current buns in the baker's shop … 

 One current bun in the baker's shop … 

No current buns in the baker's shop, 

Nothing big and round with a cherry on the top. 

Along came.................... with a penny one day, 

"Sorry" said the baker, "no more current buns today." 

 


